
  

We're temporarily lifting our road closure 

on Fox Hill (B2112), Haywards Heath this 

weekend 
 

  

 

As part of our project to install 464 metres of new main along 

Fox Hill (B2112) we are temporarily lifting our road closure 

between 5pm Thursday 10 June and 7am on Monday 14 June. 

 

This is to reduce traffic disruption in the area while the South of 

England Show takes place. 

 

The work is progressing well and we have installed 400 metres of 

new main with approximately 65 metres left to lay. 

 

Once installed the new main will secure the top quality drinking 

water supplies to the area as the local population grows. 

 



Project Manager, Matt Cooper said: “The work is progressing well 

and we are on track to finish in mid-July. 

 

“We appreciate the patience of residents and road users while we 

carry out this essential work under a road closure. 

 

“We will always look to work around the needs of the community 

when carrying out a scheme and are happy to lift our road closure 

for the weekend of the South of England Show, as we know how 

important and popular it is attracting people from across the region. 

 

“The road closure will be put back in place by 7am on Monday 14 

June and remain until the end of the project.” 

 

For more details on the project as it progresses follow the link to 

our dedicated webpage below. 

  

Visit our website to find out more  
  

 

 

https://southeastwater.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=e1f244c42462bcea5fa96aead&id=6e5da3382b&e=f8647082f0

